THE KNIGHT SCHOOL

IS COMING TO FIELD!

THIS SPRING, STARTING
JANUARY 23, 2024

WEEKLY ON TUESDAYS
3:30 PM - 4:45 PM

FOR KIDS IN
KG - 5TH
GRADE

HIGH-ENERGY, BEGINNER-
FRIENDLY, LAUGHTER-FILLED, Sy
ZANY, FUN CHESS PARTIES! =

or go to bit.ly/FieldTKSChess23-24
Inquire for details about financial-based scholarships
Questions? (325) 668 6913 | justin@theknightschool.com
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